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e-CIRCULAR TO MEMBERS 

CHARTERED TAX INSTITUTE OF MALAYSIA (225750-T) 

 

 

e-CTIM PP 1/2017  19 December 2017  

TO ALL MEMBERS 

 

PUBLIC PRACTICE 
 

 

MOF Announcement on SMPC and SEC GST Closure 

 

The Ministry of Finance (MOF) has announced that the Sistem Maklumat Pengurusan Cukai 

(SMPC) and Sistem Ejen Cukai GST (SEC GST) will be closed on 21 December 2017 from 6.00 

p.m. and replaced with the Malaysian Government Tax Management and Information System 

(MyCukai) which will be launched on 26 December 2017 at 9.00 a.m.  MyCukai is a web based 

application system in relation to taxation matters and will provide government to citizen (G2C) 

services as well as government to government (G2G) services. 

 

Members may view the announcement at the MOF website and visit the MyCukai portal at 

https://mycukai.treasury.gov.my/portal for more information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Disclaimer  

This document is meant for the members of the Chartered Tax Institute of Malaysia (CTIM) only.  CTIM has taken all reasonable care in 
the preparation and compilation of the information contained in this E-CTIM. CTIM herein expressly disclaims all and any liability or 
responsibility to any person(s) for any errors or omissions in reliance whether wholly or partially, upon the whole or any part of this E-
CTIM.  

 

http://www.treasury.gov.my/index.php/en/banner/item/3269-notifications-of-smpc-and-sec-gst-closure.html
https://mycukai.treasury.gov.my/portal

